BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
June 7, 2017

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

South Dakota Filings Up 10 Percent in May

Ten percent more bankruptcy cases were filed last month in
South Dakota than were filed in May of 2016. Total South
Dakota bankruptcy filings through the first five months of this
year are down 12 percent compared to the number of cases
filed in the first five months of 2016.

Medical X-Ray Center, P.C.

We have been informed by A.A.A. Collections, Inc. that it owns
all of the indebtedness owed to Medical X-Ray Center, P.C.,
which was dissolved last year. When preparing a mailing list in
a case in which Medical X-Ray Center appears to be a creditor,
please include the address of "Medical X-Ray Center, c/o A.A.A.
Collections, Inc., P.O. Box 881, Sioux Falls, SD 57101."

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “"dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

